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Circular 
 

In light of the prevailing situation of our country, it has been 
decided to postpone the upcoming IAVMI Conference, which was 
originally scheduled to be held on 19 to 20 June, 2025 at SKUAST 
Kashmir, Srinagar. 

This decision has been taken with utmost responsibility, 
considering the current socio-political challenges in India. We deeply 
regret any inconvenience caused to our participants, speakers, 
sponsors, and partners. 

The new dates for the conference will be announced after a 
thorough assessment of the situation and in consultation with 
relevant stakeholders. All registrations will remain valid for the 
rescheduled event.  

We appreciate your understanding and continued support.  

 
 

(Premanshu Dandapat) 
General Secretary, IAVMI 

 

      
 
 
 

 


